
 
 

 

 

May 20, 2020 

Dear Welland Centennial Grads: 

The Covid-19 pandemic has caused the DSBN to make the difficult decision to cancel proms. This decision 
was made to protect the safety of students and staff according to the restrictions on large gatherings as 
mandated by Niagara Public Health as they continue to be restricted due to the extended school closure and 
Niagara Public Health restrictions on gatherings.  

I know how disappointing this is for the Class of 2020, and myself, and our school community are very sorry 
to have to share this news with you.  

While our traditional celebrations won’t be happening, our staff is working together to plan some ways to 
recognize our graduates in June.  We will keep you updated on further details over the coming weeks.  

Please reach out to me if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 
  
Tammy Zonneveld 
Principal 
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